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Christmas Nativity Concert 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our Christmas Nativity this year is called ‘Christmas Counts’ and features all our pupils: Classes R and 1 will be 
performing the Nativity and Classes 2 and 3 sharing a Christmas story and some Christmas songs.  Our choir will also 
be singing.  
 
There will be two performances on Wednesday 11th December at 2pm and 6pm in The Calder Learning Trust 
Theatre. For the 2pm performance please come straight to the Calder High main entrance from 1.50pm (accessed 
via gates on either Midgley Road or Brier Hey Lane – please press the buzzer and explain you are coming to the 
Nativity) and take your seats in the theatre.  Unfortunately, you will not be able to get through the Appleyard Road 
gate at this time.  
 
For the 6pm performance, please return to school for 5.40pm and come straight to the Calder High main entrance 
for the Ted Hughes Theatre (all the site gates will be open at this time so you can also access this via the Appleyard 
Road entrance as well) Pupils will be met by teachers to go and get ready and families can take their seats. If you are 
not watching this performance, please collect your child from here at approximately 6.45pm.  
We hope that all pupils will be able to return for the evening performance, but if they are unable to do so, please let 
us know as soon as possible as it will affect roles and rehearsals.  
 
To begin with we are offering 2 tickets per family for each performance. There may be additional tickets available 
after this. Please click this link to request tickets: Ticket Request Form 
There is no charge for the tickets but we will be holding a collection at the end of each performance for charity if you 
are able to contribute.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 

K.Lambert 

Mrs K.Lambert  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eUE076E3akmL5iBsIWScwvTSHfrS7dNMqIh-WyK9RgtUNzlIWFVHUEc2TjIwMUhMQjQ2NTFGM0JTWC4u

